
Gahan Centre 

Corner Greville & Grattan Sts, Prahran  

The new year’s eve committee is seeking enthusiastic 

new volunteers to work on the committee and run 

the party on the night. It is in a great venue on Albert 

Park Lake, and is very rewarding. 

If you are interested as a group, or as an individual, 

please contact Toni. Alternately, feel free to call for 

further information prior to commitment. 

Toni 0402 424 757 


